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RE: COVID-19 Social Distancing Recommendations Provided by the MDHHS as of 3.19.2020 
 
 

Medical Alternatives, Inc. (MA) is committed to providing the highest quality and safest rehabilitation 
environment. 
 

MA will make every effort to follow all Michigan Department of Health and Human Services (MDHHS), 
Center for Disease Control (CDC), any MI State, Local, or Federal guidelines, orders, or state of emergency bulletins 
related to COVID-19. 
 
A copy of current MDHHS updates/bulletins/information related to COVID-19 can be found at: 
 
https://www.michigan.gov/coronavirus 

 

Please note the update regarding community access and travel below: 
 
Effective immediately MA will not transport persons served into the community for any non-
essential reason as doing so will not meet recommendations of both the MDHHS and CDC 
regarding social distancing. 
 
This will be in effect 4.6.2020 
 
Changes to this policy may occur based on any additional information provided by MDHHS 
and/or CDC. 
 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Dan Eaton, RN, CBIS 
Executive Director Medical Alternatives, Inc. 


